Ashby St Mary Cricket club

Introducing the club:

Ashby St Mary Cricket Club welcome new players of any age or ability. We play Sunday
afternoons and mid-week evening fixtures at our home ground at Ashby Hall and away
fixtures around the county from spring to late summer. We play in the interests of fun and
enjoyment and would love to see some new faces joining in. You don’t even need your own
kit!

Club membership is just £1 for the year with match fees per game (Day matches including
traditional cricket tea £10 / £5 concessions. Evening matches £6 / £3 concessions).

We welcome all spectators, helpers and new players - of any age or ability - down to the
meadow at Ashby Hall.

For anyone interested in playing, getting involved in some way, or even if you just wish to
spectate here is a list of contacts should you require more information or wish to obtain a
fixture book:

Paul Clemence (Secretary and Wednesday Captain) 07833 764698
Aaron Beaumont (Sunday Captain) 07884 558400

Daniel Littlechild (Club Communications) 07900 925151

email at: astmcc@hotmail.com

facebook: www.facebook.com/astmcc

Report from 2013:

2013 saw a much improved summer of cricket weather-wise after the wash-out that was
2012. We hope for more of the same down at the meadows this year...

Cricketing-wise, success (in terms of results) was more mixed than in previous years but as
a club who’s agenda is based across several aspects of the sporting spectrum it was
possibly our best year yet. The 2013 season saw several new faces, big improvements to
the pitch, and above all lots of enjoyment... and cake! These are surely all the ingredients
you need for a successful summer of friendly club cricket. It was also the first full season
with our wonderful new pavilion which is something of which we can all be proud. Thanks
must go to all those who helped get it off the ground (literally) and Mr Kemp for ensuring the
project was finally completed. The fact that opposition clubs comment positively and seem to
enjoy visiting us is testament to the time and hard work contributed, and to the spirit and
values of the club. And for anyone interested in results, we won more than we lost...

On to 2014... As usual we have a full summer (and spring and autumn!) of Sunday and mid-
week fixtures including the Wensum Cup, our 20/20 competition. We also have a club golf
day.



